
ENVIRONMENTAL INVESTMENT FUND OF NAMIBIA

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Extension of bid submission deadline

Environmental Investment Fund of Namibia (EIF) would like to inform bidders
that are interested in submitting proposals for the Provision of Consultancy
services for revising & updating of the EIF ICT Policy and integrating the

Cyber risk prevention measures- (SC/RP/ EIF-04/2023) bid.

We have noticed that the deadline for submission of this bid is Friday, 07 April
2023 as indicated in the bidding document, which is a public holiday. In light of
the above, the bid submission deadline has been extended to Tuesday, 11 April
2023@12H00 and it will be followed by the bid opening session at 12H10.

The EIF apologies for the inconveniences this might have caused.

Issued by:

Mr. David Hamukwaya
Procurement Management Unit


